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Bill Number: HB2496 Patron: Cordoza 
Bill Title: Department of Wildlife Resources; use of a safety monitoring device; Fox Hill Boat Ramp. 

 

 Bill Summary:    Allows the Department of Wildlife Resources (DWR) to place and  operate a safety monitoring 

device, as defined in the bill, at the Fox Hill  Boat Ramp in the City of Hampton for the purpose of safety 

monitoring on  state-owned property.  

Budget Amendment Necessary: No. Items Impacted: N/A 
 

Explanation: This bill involves the Department of Wildlife Resources; however, no budget action is 
required. See Fiscal Analysis section, below. 

 

Fiscal Summary:  Indeterminate fiscal impact.  

Fiscal Analysis:  It is anticipated that any expenditure impact on the Department of Wildlife Resources as a 

result of this bill can be absorbed within existing resources. The bill allows DWR to utilize a camera at the Fox 

Hill Ramp. DWR estimates that this can be accomplished through a subscription arrangement that is 

anticipated to cost $7,000 annually. 

Other:  None. 

 


